
CITY OF ALAMO HEIGHTS
6116 BROADWAY

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS  78209
210-822-3331

FAX 210-822-8197 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
The City of Alamo Heights Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
Monday October 1, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. for consideration of a request for approval of a specific 
use permit (SUP) application for the property at 423 Argyle, legally known as Lot 260, Block 26, 
County 4024, in the City of Alamo Heights, Bexar County, Texas in order to construct off-street 
parking area. The site plan also must be approved by the City Council. The City Council of the 
City of Alamo Heights will conduct another Public Hearing on November 13, 2018 at its 
regular Council Meeting at 5:30 P.M. to consider the recommendations of the Planning and 
Zoning Commission regarding the SUP.  Both Public Hearings will be held in the OF Alamo 
Heights City Council Chambers 6116 Broadway, Alamo Heights, Texas 78209.  




















